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Memo                                                                                                                     Monday, September 17, 2018 
 

 

 

Superintendents, Principals and Athletic Directors: 

As I start this ‘post-Florence’ Monday, it is not without a heavy heart for the various areas of 

our state that have been devastated by her winds, rain and now, excessive flooding.  

The SCHSL Executive Committee will hold a conference call on Tuesday, September 18 at 

8:30 a.m. to assess the challenges for those areas still experiencing an upheaval of their 

normal education and athletic process, as well as the remaining fall season schedule for the 

entire state. In the interim, please give full consideration to the health and safety of your 

student athletes when making any sports schedule adjustments locally.  

We understand, support and encourage your haste for a return to normalcy and hope to 

assist you any way we can. There will be specific opportunities for South Carolina athletic 

programs to apply for grant monies from the Carolina Panthers at a later date. Please be on 

the lookout for that notice as they are prompt with aid after these type of weather 

emergencies.  

In addition to our appreciation of your patience and leadership, I ask that you share this 

information with all members of your athletic program as well as the need to periodically visit 

www.schsl.org and SCHSL social media pages for regular updates.   

We are a team and will work together for the betterment of our schools, athletic programs 

and communities. Stay tuned for an update tomorrow morning after the conference call is 

concluded.  

Sincerely, 

Jerome Singleton 

SCHSL Commissioner 

http://www.schsl.org/

